Siloam Missionary Homes
P.O. Box 705
Snow Camp, NC 27349

March 30, 2000

Dear Friends,

“And Jesus called a little child unto him, and set him in the midst of them.”
Mt 18:2

As I write this letter to you, I think about the above Bible passage and the Lord’s love for children.
He appreciated their child-like faith and their humility. He also encouraged the people to bring the children
to Him. I know the joy my children have brought to us. Siloam Missionary Homes also has a love for
children. We want to make this missionary village a fun place to live.

This spring, we once again want to include you and your family to be a part of our “Let the Son
Shine” campaign. We were so excited to see the way the Lord worked last year. We would like to use the
proceeds from this year’s campaign to put in a second playground. We have one playground, the Thompson
Memorial Playground, at the front of the property. Because of the distance between the homes, we would
like to add another playground towards the back of the SMH property for the families that live back there.

This new playground will have a Jungle Tower play system (see attached drawing), a picnic table,
and park benches. For the safety of the children, we would like to surround the play area with a chain link
fence.

The missionary families, Joyce and I will be planting some sunflower seeds around the homes again
this year for everyone to enjoy. We have enclosed a packet of seeds for you to plant in your garden, too.
What delight and comfort flowers bring. As we look outside, we see signs of spring everywhere — a little
touch of God’s love through nature.

When you plant your flowers, remember to pray for us and the families here at SMH. While your
sunflowers bloom, remember to let the “Son” shine in your lives. Let the flower heads dry and save the
seeds from your harvest to feed the birds in the winter!

When SMH was established in 1992, our ministry was the same as it is today — to minister to the
saints, and to rely on the Lord for all things. “For God is not unrighteous to forget your work and labor of
love, which ye have shown toward His name, in that ye have ministered to the saints, and do minister.”
Heb. 6:10

May God continue to work in each of our hearts, giving us a sincere desire to serve Him by serving
others.

Many of you have demonstrated your love by your support of Siloam. Please do so, once again, with
a generous donation to our spring “Sonshine” campaign. Your gift of $12, $18, or $25 will help us provide




this much needed playground for the missionary children. Thank you for your kindness, and God bless you!

A sogver for Jesus,
Larry George

Director |
Siloam Missionary Homes |

P.S. Would you take a picture of you and your family planting your sonshine seeds, and send us one? We’d
like to put them in the newsletter again this year! Thanks! |

Enclosed is my tax deductible gift to SMH for the “Sonshine” campaign for:

$12 $18 %25  other$

Address

Name i




